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It’s essential to keep our mail in voting available and safe from the current 

administration.  Since I’m disabled I can’t imagine having to stand in line or deal with 

my scooter to be able to vote.   

 

Vote by mail has also made me a more informed voter as I’m able to study the voters 

pamphlet and fill in my choices from the comfort of my family room.  Being able to 

walk to the mailbox or drop off at city hall is essential for people who disabled like 

me. 


